
 

 

Welcome back Junior Class of 2024!   

As you prepare yourself to return to school, we wanted take a moment to check-in and share 

with you, together, we got this!  As your advisors, Mr. Walz and Mr. Hall, we are amped to get 

this thing started.  We know that beginning a new school year can be kind of stressful, but we 

will achieve as the Smyrna Strong winners we are! 

Last year, not only did we finish strong but had a blast along the way.  Not bragging, but you 

guys rock! Through your collaborative efforts brainstorming, working hard, and using your 

many skills, you showcased that we are all about, “Making Connections and Building Dreams”.  

Together we built the most awesome float for the homecoming parade, hosted the smoothest 

homecoming party, and made the class of 2024’s presence known at every field day, pep-rally 

and event.  At one of our last events, our girls powderpuff football team had the most epic 

come-back win in SHS history! They modeled to all spectators the awesome potential of what 

happens when teamwork and perseverance is embraced.  These and many other triumphant 

days of the 2021-22 school year have us hyped to press into the 2022-23 with the same energy.   

In the near future you will be receiving more information and details on the selection process of 

class officers, building a homecoming float, homecoming activities, and hosting the Prom.   

Enjoy these coming weeks of your summer break and be encouraged that we can and will do 

this together in the coming school year…. “One Team, One Dream”.  

Please feel free to contact us, Mr. Walz and Mr. Hall, if you have any questions or suggestions.   

See you all soon.  Have fun and stay well! 

Mr. Walz and Mr. Hall - Class of 2024 Advisors 

Timothy.walz@smyrna.k12.de.us 

Christopher.hall@smyrna.k12.de.us 
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